

TO:             Invitees
FROM:       Rob Shannon; Assistant Director, Conferences
DATE:        December 13, 2018
RE:             Invitation and Logistical Information

On behalf of Liran Einav, I would like to invite you to attend the NBER's Industrial Organization Program Meeting scheduled for Friday, February 8 and Saturday, February 9, 2019. The meeting is being organized by Eric Budish and Jean-Francois Houde and will be held at SIEPR at Stanford University, 366 Galvez St. in Stanford CA.  There will also be a group dinner held on Friday,
February 8 for all participants.  Please note we will meet jointly with the NBER's Insurance Working Group during the morning of February 8.  The preliminary program can be found at https://papers.nber.org/sched/IOs19.  Papers for the meeting can also be found here as they become available to the NBER.

Unfortunately, the NBER is unable reimburse your expenses associated with your participation in this meeting  We can, however, assist you in making a hotel reservation.  Hotel reservations will be made by me, as requested on the reply form, at the Westin Palo Alto, 625 El Camino Real in Palo Alto, CA.  The rate is $319.00 plus tax per night.

Please reply as soon as possible but no later than January 3 via email through the Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
